
You are invited to…  
A Better Community  

Second Chance Breakfast  

RSVP: Kimberly Arbaugh @ karbaugh@urbanmission.org 
Sponsored by:  

April 22 || 8-9:30AM 
Harbor of Hope Assembly of God 

(67667 Warnock Road, St. Clairsville, OH) 

April is National Second Chance month! This is a time when communities across the country 
recognize the importance of providing people returning from incarceration opportunities to 

become positive contributors.  
What if we could work together to do the same? 

Urban Mission Ministry has been awarded a $60,000 grant from the Ohio Department of 
Rehabilitation and Correction (ODRC) to work with community partners in directly serving current 
Harrison and Belmont County men and women who have been in jail/prison or are returning soon 
from incarceration. 

Please join us, or send a representative from your organization, for breakfast to discuss how this 
funding can support your ability to serve returning neighbors, so we can ensure that all of Harrison 
and Belmont Counties citizens benefit from this grant,  Also, we will discuss collaborative effort 
designed to strengthen the service network for our neighbors in need of a second chance.  

Bringing together the necessary resources and social supports so our neighbors can stop struggling 
and start living as contributing members is key to offering second chances, promoting public safety 
and reducing reincarceration of our Harrison and Belmont Counties’ neighbors.  

Attending the breakfast commits you to nothing more than connecting with others who have a heart 

to serve and resources to support second chances.  

mailto:karbaugh@urbanmission.org

